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Meet Your Board! 

SUPERVISOR: Chuck 

Todd 

(supervisor@pulaskito

wnship.org) 

CLERK: Bobbi Jo Riley 

(Clerk@pulaskitownshi

p.org) 

TREASURER: Lanellia 

Pluger 

(treasurer@Pulaskitow

nship.org) 

TRUSTEE: Terry Meade 

TRUSTEE: Sharon 

Reiniche  

TOWNSHIP BOARD 

MEETINGS: 

Our board meetings will 

be held every second 

Monday of each month at 

6:30pm in the Township 

Hall. All meetings are open 

to the public.  

Special meeting dates and 

times will be posted on 

the township door, electric 

sign and on our website.  

Township residents may 

come in at anytime 

Mondays and Tuesdays 

between 8:30am and 

4:30pm to receive a copy 

of the meeting minutes. 

 

2024 CLEAN-UP DATES 

Fall Clean up- September 21st, 2024 

Hours: 7am-11am 

There is a $10.00/load fee. A loaded vehicle 

plus trailer will count as two loads.  

We would like to remind all residents of the 

following will NOT be accepted:  

- Daily household garbage  

- Excessive building materials or yard waste 

- Refrigerators and freezers unless doors are 

removed. 

We would also like to remind all residences 

what is expected: 

- Small items must be bagged/boxed and you 

must be able to unload your vehicle  

Once again, the Fire Department will collect 

scrap metal which is used as a fundraiser for 

the Fire Fighter’s Club. This fund is used to 

purchase uniforms, supplies, and 

miscellaneous small equipment that may not 

be covered in the Fire Dept. budget. Thank you 

to all who donate. 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 

Office: 517-524-6061 

Fax: 517-524-9038 

12363 Folks Road Hanover MI 49241 

Monday & Tuesday 8:30am-4:30pm 

Website: pulaskitownship.org 

 

 

HALL & PAVILION: 

Hall (Residents): $100.00 plus a refundable 

$75.00 deposit 

Hall (Non-Res): $200.00 plus a $175.00 

refundable deposit. 

Pavilion Only: $20.00  

See Township for rental dates available. 

OFFICE UPDATES: 

Pulaski Township office has had 

an addition put up to store 

election equipment. 

The playground will be getting 

started late August or Early 

September 

 

 

Taxes: 

Taxes are due by Saturday 

September 14th. Our Treasurer 

will be here on the 14th to 

collect payments from 9am-

5pm. 



 

 

ELECTION NEWS 

Clerk Bobbi Riley reports that at this time, the 2024 elections scheduled are- 

- President Primary on Feb. 27th, 2024 

- Primary on Aug 6th, 2024 

- General on Nov. 5th, 2024 

These Election days will be held at Pulaski Township Hall: 12363 Folks Road Hanover, MI 49241 

EARLY VOTING 

Early voting begins the second Saturday before the election and ending the Sunday before the election. Early voting for 

Pulaski is- 

- Feb 17th- Feb 25th 

- July 27th- August 4th 

- Oct 26th- Nov 3rd 

Locations for early voting are: 

- 1990 W Parnall Road Jackson, MI 49201 (Blackman Charter Township) 

- 2121 Ferguson Road Jackson, MI 49203 (Summit Township) 

Early voting hours are open from 9am-5pm, EXCEPT Thursday for which the hours are Noon-8pm. 

For more information or to register to vote contact Clerk Riley. 

ROADS: 

Paved roads are 70/30. 70% of cost to the township. 

Luttenton Road is being studied for a spot pave and chip seal 

from Hanover Road to, most likely, Sears Road. Gravel roads 

are always an issue. We hope to pick another gravel road this 

year. Grover Road is hopefully going to be finished up in 2024. 

Pulaski Road is a Class A County Road and its maintenance 

and repair is solely the responsibility of the county road 

commission. Many complaints from Pulaski board members 

have been registered with the county road commission 

regarding Pulaski Road.  

Supervisor Chuck Todd and Trustee Terry Meade will be 

attending the monthly county commissioners meeting on 

8/20/2024. 

SWAINS LAKE SEWER PROJECT: 

New changes coming soon on this 

matter. 

To be announced later.    

 
Fire Fighters: 

In affect as of 8/01/2024 

Fire Chief is now Ryan Betz. 

Assistant Chief is Mike Rose. 

Captain is Bryan Mosher. 

There is a total of 14 fire fighters 

including Fire Chief Betz. 


